



Scan Here

ORAL HEALTH SURVEY!

Please take 5 minutes to fill out the Oral Health Survey! Your responses will help the SLO County Oral Health Program (OHP) better understand the dental needs of your community. You can provide insight into what prevents families from receiving adequate dental care. Taking this survey will help the OHP set goals for future program planning; ensuring that dental barriers present in the community are addressed. We hope you take this opportunity to participate in improving the oral health of families in San Luis Obispo County. Your assistance is greatly appreciated!

Enter for a chance to win a gift card!

At the end of the Oral Health Survey, you can enter your email or phone number into a raffle.